Legal Notice

South Hampton School District
Public Hearing on the
Roof Expendable Trust Fund

In accordance with RSA 198:20-c Il, the South Hampton School Board will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday, February 5, 2019 at 5:00PM at the Barnard School for the purpose of withdrawing funds from
the Roof Expendable Trust Fund for roof replacement of the VanBokkelen Wing.
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